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Please read this article about Knodishall PCC which hasn’t been able to meet since February 2020 because some of its members have insufficient broadband or lack the IT skills.

Knodishall is one of the many villages which will be catastrophically affected by Scottish Power Renewables plans to build their massive substations near Friston. The virtual only hearings that are planned to examine this application are manifestly unsuitable for this case. We are a rural community with an
ageing and vulnerable population, the hundreds of people who want to express their horror at the plans are being denied their chance to have their voices heard. I would urge you to delay these hearings until a more appropriate way can be found to allow in person representation.

Thank you

Anthony & Louise Fincham

https://gbr01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.bbc.co.uk%2Fnews%2Fuk-england-suffolk-54371119%3Ffbclid%3DIwAR1qK8GPh5mmjbZb4pd-zmNDyhxA4Mqb0dFDC-SPKgLWfWAC7O0YUTSm-
wI&amp;data=02%7C01%7CEastAngliaOneNorth%40planninginspectorate.gov.uk%7C7e2265a88a7449e011e608d867a85e6b%7C5878df986f8848ab9322998ce557088d%7C1%7C1%7C637373320121481905&amp;sdata=MphlO81gKHTYkoUQKrGtcOerrtzYINCVCqno05YC69s%3D&amp;reserved=0
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